
Our reference number: ACP-322843-25

An
Coimisi(in
Plean£la

Kildare County Council
AraB Chill Dara
Devoy Park
Naas
Co. Kildare
W91X77F

Date: 25 June 2025

Re: Proposed development of a 110kV substation and associated works within the townlands of
Ballynamullagh, Kilmurry, Coolree, Killyon, Mulgeeth and Drehid, County Kildare
(www.drehidwindfarmSID. ie)

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I have been asked by An CoimisiOn Pleanala to refer further to the letter issued to you dated 23rd June
2025. Please be advised that there was an error in the deadline for your date to respond to the
Commission’s request.

Please be advised that the final deadline for your submission is on or before 5:30pm on the 14th August
2025

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Commission's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Commission.
Please quote the above mentioned An CoimisiOn Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Commission

Yours faithfully,

Lauren Murphy
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01 8737275
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